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Dear Family and Friends,

Greetings in the name of Jesus Christ! We are excited to share
that our new school year began on August 19th with many
blessings. We've welcomed 7 new staff members and launched a
pilot TK program with 5 students, all of whom have siblings
already attending our school.

Our new principal, Mrs. Cynthia Layton, has been leading us with
grace and wisdom. We’re also thrilled to have a total of 118 TK-8
students this year—40 more than last year! God is truly at work in
our school community.

In addition to the growth in numbers, we are
witnessing a deepening sense of unity and
purpose among the staff and students. Our
teachers are passionate about fostering both
academic and spiritual growth in each child,
and we are already seeing the fruits of their
dedication. It’s inspiring to witness the
students’ enthusiasm for learning and their
desire to grow in their faith.

Please keep our new 2nd and 4th-grade
teachers, as well as their students, in your
prayers. Their roles are vital in helping us
shape young lives in Christ. We’ve included
their photos so you can lift them up in prayer
by name.

Thank you for your faithful prayers and
support as we look forward to an incredible
school year!

The Peters Family:
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